
 

  
 

MCMF19 Hoop Golf Competition - 8th to 10th June 
Another successful competition with outstanding displays of skill from all the 

competitors. Hopefully you will have seen the article in the Kingsborough Chronicle – 

great publicity for our Club. Of course, this event would not be possible without the 

dedication of our members.  In particular we need to thank Peter Tracey for the 

enormous amount of work he contributes to make it possible, the members who 

assisted in lawn setting up (in the dark!), working in the kitchen to keep players, officials 

and spectators well fed, and the members who made our raffle a fantastic success by 

donating quality items. Robbie was able to display 13 prizes. The following people 

selected a prize in order of the draw – Peter Freer (Canberra), John Hutchinson (Eastern 

Shore), Bill Chadwick, Avner Misrachi, Yvonne Shaw (Sandy Bay), John Jacob, Suze Lord 

(New Town), Patsy Paine (Latrobe), Heather Lovell, Peter Tracey, Peter Turnbull, Annette 

Collinson and Elaine Roomes. Please check out the fabulous photographic collages at 

the club house.   

  

Club Trophy/Awards Presentation – High Tea  

Saturday 13th July – 3.30 pm  

This will be a special celebration for all members to congratulate fellow members in a 

new and exciting format! Members are asked to bring a small plate to share for 

afternoon tea.  We will have social play before the event – and this will be the final 

opportunity before the lawns are closed for one month. 

 

Maintenance and Lawn Closure 
 
There are always things to do around our grounds and club house. Thanks to Toni and 

Phil for painting the eaves of the shelter sheds. It’s wonderful to see members using 

their initiative to identify and complete maintenance that needs to be done. 

the croquet player Kingston Croquet 

Club Inc. 

July 2019 

www.croquettas.com 

 



July  2019          2 of 2 Pages 

  

 

Housekeeping Roster  

23rd June – 6th July 
(as mentioned in previous newsletter) 

Sally Liggins and Jessica Randle-Young 

7th  July  – 20th July  Di Hollier and Avner Misrachi  

21st  July - 4th August  Lawns closed   Lawns closed  

  

Lawns will be closed for play from 14th July – Monday 12 August.  

 

Junior News – School Holiday Events 

There will be special training and events from Tuesday 9 July to Friday 12 July from 2.00 

pm to 3.30. (Notice at club house) All juniors 7 and over are welcome to attend. $2 per 

session – no need to book – just turn up.  

 

Fundraising; 

Entertainment Books: Are still available to purchase – 

please speak to a committee member.  

 

 “Have Your Say” Survey 

It’s not too late to complete this survey – it only takes a 

few minutes!  

You can have your say by: 

Completing the attached survey and returning to the box marked “Surveys" 

or  

Online via the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R527QQQ   

or 

Collecting a copy from the clubhouse and returning to the box marked “Surveys" 

Items for Sale  

MALLETS FOR SALE: The newish club mallets being stored in the clubhouse are for sale. 

They can be purchased for $225. If you are interested, please talk to a committee 

member. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R527QQQ

